16 September 2019

Director

Transport Assessments Planning Services Rozelle, NSW 2039
Department of Planning and Environment

App No SS1 7485

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Director Transport Assessments Planning Services

Application SS1 7485

| write regarding the proposed amendment to the 'M4-MS5 link, Mod 2'. This
departure from the original approved proposal is to the detriment of people
accessing green open space on foot, by bicycle and access to public transport
options. Safe and easily accessible public transport is key to a modern Australian city
like Sydney.

Please consider alternative designs for this project that put people back into the plan
and create usable and accessible spaces for communities to live and work.

Specifically | request that the GreenLink is reinstated and that pedestrian and cyclist
connections are designed to be continuous, safe and direct.

Please work with the community to design the infrastructure and transport links that
reflect the character and wishes of the local community.

Yours sincerely

Ruth McCarthy





